
From: Brieanna Munoz <brieanna.munoz@amwu.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 10:00 AM 
To: Chambers - O'Neill DP <Chambers.O'Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Legal Team <legalteam@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: AM2023/21 - Work and Care stream  
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter.  
 
The AMWU intends to participate in the consultation process for the Work and Care stream 
of the Modern Award Review 2023-24. I confirm that I will be in attendance for the AMWU 
at the Mention on 21 February 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 

 

Brie Munoz  
National Legal Officer  
 
Mobile: 0418 845 400 
Email: brieanna.munoz@amwu.org.au 
 
Ground Floor, 133 Parramatta Rd  
Granville, NSW 2142  
 
www.amwu.org.au 
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